
No. P ~ 17011/3/2010-Mkt. 
Government of India 

Ministry of Petroleum & Natural Gas 
Shastri Bhavan, 

New Delhi, 9" January 2014 

To . 
The Director (Marketing), 

1OC / BPCL /HPCL, 

Mumbai. 

“Sub ‘Piped Natural Gas (PNG) connection holders are allowed to keep 
Liquefied Petroleum Gas (LPG) connection at Market Price. 

‘Sir, 

- 1am directed to say that with the approval of the competent authority, it has 
. been decided to allow PNG connection holders to keep one LPG connection in their 
household and permit public sector Oil Marketing Companies (OMCs) to. supply LPG 

_ at non- subsidized rate. 

'2... In this regard the Liquefied Petroleum Gas (Regulation of Supply and 
Distribution) Order, 2000, has accordingly been amended and notification has been — 

issued vide G.S.R No. 781 (E) dated 16.12.2013 (copy enclosed). 

3. "The above is for your information and further necessary action. 

Yours faithfully, 

-Encl.:- As above. 
— 

( Alok Tripathi) - 
Director (LPG) 
Tel. 2338 3508 

Copy to :- 

(i) DG, PPAC, New Delhi 
(ii) JS(GP/IC), P&NG — to inform to all PNG companies.


